
AREA AGREEMENT COMMITTEE 

The Wakefield School Board is forming an area agreement 

committee to study future high school options for our students. 

They are seeking two to three community members, one 

regular education teacher and one special education teacher to 

join two board members and the superintendent on this 

committee. If you are interested in joining, please submit a 

letter of intent to the SAU office by Friday, January 26, 2024. 

The first meeting will be held on Monday, January 29, 2024 at 

5:30 pm in the Paul School Library. Thank you in advance for 

showing an interest in this committee. 


